Jrd December, 1958,

My dear Rob,

I enguired as to whether there wae any record in this
Department of the third edition of Rece and Banger, which I
should certainly have aoknowledged with thankes from here, and I

find they lmow nothing about it. I am encloeing the paper I gave
in Brussels on "Mathematiocal Probability in the Natural Soiences",
which ie in the nature of a revieed version and supplement to the
paper on "The Nature of Probability" based on a popular lecture
on the Michigan State ocampus. The two together will, I hope,
shake some of the paseive confidence with which the ideas of
Neyman and Pearson have been promulgeted.

Thank you, and very especlally Ruth, for your kindness and
hoepitality,

dincersly youra,

Enose,



